0i1L CONSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO
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September 5, 1963

Humble 0il1 & Refining Co.
P.0. Box 3082
Durango, Colorado

Attn: Mr, B. N. Bradley
Dear Mr. Bradley:

We have received your letter of August 30, 1963 informing us that

your Navajo Tribe of Indians “§* Well #2] located in Unit J,
Sectigmmw being used as a water injection well.
However, our files indicate that Notice of Intention to Drill was filed
in &uly and no previocus drilling or completion forms have been

received in this office.

Will you please file the necessary forms with the U.5.6.5. Office
in Farmington so that our copies may be forwarded to us.

Yours very truly

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, digtrict #3
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ccté United Statee Geoloyical Survey
Farmington, New Mexico
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